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Smart Business and Hospitality in the New Normal 
 

 This Pandemic marked our history with great challenges not only in our family life, but almost in all 

aspects, especially our economy which deeply affect our daily lives. Truly, we cannot do away with its 

effect, but we should accept it positively in order for us to move forward and abreast changes of the 

new normal and hopefully we could be getting better as soon as possible. Along with all of these, your 

webinar enlightened us that we still have a lot of options that we could choose to in order to get back to 

our track and do even better.  

Resource speakers shared information which is very relevant in today’s trends in Business and 

Hospitality. I have heard topics/contents which we are already practicing in some point of our life, but 

those topics are really applicable in today’s situation. Speakers shared topics which are based on reality 

and it will help those who are already in business and hospitality sector or those considering in starting 

a new one.  

SEAMEO webinar’s topics are updated and helpful to our current situation. Ideas which I have learned 

from this webinar are very useful, I will share it to my students. What I like the most in SEAMEO’s 

webinar is every topic is brief and concise, though there many topics, but they are chopped in a manner 

that participants will not get bored and become even interested to know what is next. 

Thank you SEAMEO for letting me join in this worthwhile webinar. 
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